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■ a word from the editorial

Philologia is a peer-reviewed academic journal whose primary objective is to 
promote, cherish and advance research in the humanities and social science. The 
journal comes out annually, both in print and electronic edition. Philologia publishes 
articles, critical essays, book reviews, conference reports and translations grouped 
into the following sections: Emeritus, Linguistics, Applied Linguistics, Literary Studies, 
Cultural Studies, Translation Studies, Scientific Interviews, Book Reviews and Conference 
Reports. 

The seventh issue of the Philologia journal comes slightly modernized technically, 
which was partly inspired by the Guidelines provided by the Serbian Ministry of 
Science. It proudly offers to its readership over twenty-five contributions submitted 
by the scholars from all over the world on a wide range of topics. Most intriguing and 
much heated issues prevalent in the linguistic, literature and cultural studies of the 
twenty-first century are analysed by the Philologia’s contributors. Various innovative 
philological and non-philological theory-based and practical perspectives come from 
Australia, Croatia, the Czech Republic, France, Montenegro, Romania, Serbia, Spain, UK 
and USA.

The Emerita Section presents an article on the semantics of adjectives written 
by Barbara H. Partee, Distinguished University Professor of Linguistics and Philosophy 
Emerita at the University of Massachusetts at Amherst, USA. Professor Partee ponders 
over the standard hierarchy of adjectives, and sheds new light on their current 
classification by looking into the Slavic languages. The Editorial wishes to express 
utmost gratitude to Professor Partee for her willingness to contribute, thus enriching 
the readers of the journal with her accounts of formal and lexical semantics.

The Editorial Board is much obliged to both international and Serbian members of 
the reviewing and advisory boards for their most insightful comments, constant effort 
and constructive criticism, without whose guidance this issue of the Philologia journal 
would not have seen the light of the day. Special thanks go to the Serbian Ministry of 
Science for providing continual financial assistance.


